Henry Puig-Giralt Isern 98, 20 MATARO (Barcelona) Spain

replied, 9/7

ANGLO-CATALAN SOCIETY University of Liverpool LIVERPOOL L69 3BX

Mataró, 18th June 1986

Dear Sirs,

I have known your address through OMNIUM CULTURAL in Barcelona, as a society dealing with relationship between the Anglo-Saxon and Catalan cultures in many aspects.

Since I am interested in this area of research, I would appreciate if you could send some information about your activities in different fields, as well as which is the aim to have started your Society.

I have been dealing with the history of Astronomy in Catalonia and the Catalan Countries and its projection throughout the world. I have found interesting facts in this particular area and I will try to write a book furtherly. Should you be interested in this kind of research, please let me hear from you and will send some information about it.

I shall be pleased to cooperate with you in case of interest, therefore please let me know if some publications are available from you. Thanks in advance.

Looking forward to hearing from you, I remain.

Yours sincerely